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From: Christopher Saunders < > 
Sent: March 23, 2019 12:05 PM
To: Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Truck Route Review Study

Hello Maureen,

I recently learned that the city is going to be reviewing the permitted routes for industrial trucks
within the city. Seeing that I live at Ray & York st, this is fairly relevant to my interests. While I don't
mind living close to a major street, the large trucks passing through are carrying heavy enough loads
that I can literally hear things in my house shaking as they run over bumps and holes in the road. The
time it's the most problematic is at night when they do it while I'm trying to sleep.

On top of the noise, there's also the damage the vehicles carrying these heavy loads do to our roads,
requiring more maintenance than one would probably expect. Burlington/Nikola Tesla blvd display
what continuous usage from heavy trucks can do.

While I hope the panel choose to forbid these vehicles from using these streets, I would also be fine
with a surcharge being applied (i.e. tolls) for these vehicles to help cover the costs of maintenance
and so on.

Thank you,

--
Chris Saunders // https://sndrs.ca
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